
2023 Seniors 

Financial Aid Night

BCHS will be having a Financial Aid night for all seniors. It will be held October 27,
2023 from 3-6:30 in the media center. Representatives from the Georgia Student 
Finance Commission and Middle Georgia State University will be here to help you 
complete the Free Application for Student Financial Aid (FASFA) form. 

***Prior to coming that night there are a few things that need to be done to 
complete the FASFA. On the back of this letter are directions for creating a FSA 
ID for you and your student. This ID is required to sign your FASFA once it is 
completed. The parent and the student both need an ID. Please make sure you 
write down user names, passwords, and ID’s. This information will be used yearly 
for your student’s college FASFA. If you plan to attend financial aid night please 
only complete the FSA ID instructions. Bring this information along with your 2020
income taxes that night and we will help you complete the remaining portion of the 
FASFA stress free. 

Important Students: When creating your FSA ID, do not use your school-assigned
email address. Use an email address that you’ll have access to after you leave 
school. You’ll probably need to use your FSA ID after you leave school, and it’s 
important to have an active email address associated with your FSA ID account.


